Crystal Orr

From: Mark Scarpaci [markscarpaci@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 5:35 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: Re: File# REM-19-01 Jordan Cove project public comment
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Planning folk,

Please be advised that I am unwilling to give up my public trust rights to the Jordan Cove Project during high tide
slack. The Jordan Cove project will create massive amounts of damage to our environment, with little long term benefits to
the people of Oregon. Please do everything you can to preserve our precious natural resources, including Coos Bay.

Thank you,

Mark

Mark Scarpaci
Author: Wrigley Sanders
www.wrigleysanders.com

www.ashlandcreativeresponse.com
markscarpaci@gmail.com
Phone: 541-552-0777
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